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McGill University, Montreal.
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October 8th, 1926.

June 21st, addressed to Headnuarters, M.D. 11, a copy of which 
letter I enclcs e herewith for your information. General Ross 
phoned me after receipt of this letter and said that he thought 
my letter might be interpreted as encouraging insubordination 
and of course I explained that that was not my attitude at all. 
Although I gathered from conversation with General Ross that he 
would forward my letter to Ottawa I do not know whether it was 
so forwarded or not, and I have heard absolutely nothing since 
that time. I understand that the names of these officers
are still retained on the Active List although they have not taken 
any active part in the Regiment and did not attend Camp last 
summer. I felt it rather keenly after all my efforts that the
Regiment, through mismanagement, should have got into such a mess.

Yours faithfully,


